Royal Montrose Mercantile

Kitchen Catering

All Members

Please be advised that the Kitchen at RMMGC will be closed this Thursday 22nd July 2021.

It will Re-open on Friday 23rd July 2021 with an New updated Menu, with all your old favourites
and some new options as requested by Members.

Also by request we will be doing Fish Friday on Friday 30th July from 12 noon to 7pm
2 Haddock n Chips for £15 (Or Scampi Alternative) Take away also available.
Message or Call David to book as spaces will be limited.

Call David on 07884 127612 or email kitchen@rmmgc.co.uk




